From: Norma wande: |

Sent: 14 September 2017 12:00
To: Planning
Subject: Proposed planning for no 4 Vane Close.

There are many reasons why we object to this application. Our main objectiion is that Mr Wander who
lives at no 11 Vane Close has MS and just would not be able to negotiate leaving or entering his home. The
proximity to the garages is another. The gencral quality of our load sharing houses is a big problem.
Parking at the school will be compromised.

Many thanks.

Norma Wander.



